
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GAVIN 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: SREB 2003-2004 APPROPRIATION NEEDS 

DATE 9/3/02 

CC: FILE 

Please see the attached correspondence from Mark Musick regarding the Mississippi 
appropriations needed for our 2003-2004 SREB program activities.  As discussed in the 
last paragraph of Musick’s correspondence, the $166,100 in “General Appropriations” 
represents a 3.5% increase over 2002-2003 appropriations. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you require additional information.  
Thanks! 

 


